
I am opposed to providing my personal financial information to a salesman in order to invest. Said 
person should not have the authority to deny my investment. 
I have made numerous investments in the past, and as long as I can provide the required monies, 
these are accepted. Investment salesmen can make recommendations. The final decision should 
rest with me alone. 
The proposed regulations are putting "big brother" looking over my shoulder. There is already too 
much of this. The OSC  should make sure vehicles are legitimate and that salesmen provide full 
disclosure. There is no need to delve into my personal information. 
Richard J. Kennedy, M.D. 


